
 

  
MINISTRY OF HEALTH  

PHARMACY AND POISONS BOARD  

PRESS RELEASE 

CONSUMERS WARNED ABOUT UNAUTHORIZED HOME DNA TEST KITS 

It has been brought to the attention of the Pharmacy and Poisons Board’s (PPB) 

that unauthorized Home DNA Test Kits are being marketed on digital platforms 

for retail in the Kenyan market.  

Please note that the PPB has NOT authorized any retailer to sell such Kits and 

hereby appeal to the public to be on the lookout for retailers marketing these 

Kits.   

A list of authorized medical devices can be obtained at 

https://products.pharmacyboardkenya.org/ppb_admin/pages/public_view_md

_retained.php  

 Consumers are encouraged to report to the PPB in case they come across any 

retailer selling related products via info@pharmacyboardkenya.org  

 
 
DR. F. M. Siyoi 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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